
We had over 25 players for last weeks ladies Christmas Round Robin
and it was the highlight of the week. With a mixture of 4.0 to 2.5 and
everything in between it was a great day of fun and camaraderie.
Under the direction of Marge Grote the clubhouse staff and kitchen
provided a wonderful lunch after the tennis. Jane Yates won the
drawing for a tennis lesson with me. 
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Last week matches: 
Monday: In a rare event the 3.0 ladies had all four matches go to a
tiebreaker. Fortunately we won 3-1
3.5 ladies won 3-1
6.5 men continued their winning streak 3-0 and clinched the fall
title
Tuesday: 3.0 ladies lost 1-2
Wednesday : 2.5 ladies won more sets and won their match led by
Lyn Wiebenga and Geri Fisher.
3.0 ladies won 2-1
Thursday: 3.0 men won 3-0
3.0 ladies won 2-1
Friday: 3.0 women won 3-0

This week home matches 
Monday: 3.5 ladies 
Tuesday: 3.0 men 
Wednesday:3.0 ladies 
Thursday: 3.0 men 
Friday 2.5 men tied 1-1.3.0 women won 3-0
Please note the men's match on Tuesday could decide the fall
winner 

Tip of the week: At the round robin lunch we were handed a gift with
some words that incorporates tennis and life .1, take pride in how far
you've come 2, have faith in how far you can go, 3 but don't forget to
enjoy the journey. So very true!

See you on the court, Mike Barnes (Tennis Pro). 


